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BUREAU POUR L'EUROPE O FFICE FO R EUROPE 

FONDS DES NATIONS UNIES POUR L'ENFANCE VNICEF UNITED NATIONS C HILDREN ' S FUND 

\ 

ID/JV/CHR 12 .11. 79 

Dear Mildred Persinger, 

A kind friend in New York has sent me issues No. 9 and 
10 of your International Women's Tribune Centre Newsletter, 
which greatly impressed me. Is it possible to send me at least 
No. 8, which is Part 1 of "Women and Appropriate Technology" 
and to put me directly on your mailing list 7 

In return, you may be interested in the attached report 
on a meeting held in Geneva 28 September between the JUNIC 
Development Education Working Group and a number of NGOs on 
the subject "Women in Development", and in a note concerning 
UNICEF's involvement in development education. On pages 8 and 
9 of this is a list of our dev/ed materials, which include a 
kit on village technology, which you may wish to obtain from 
my colleague Nico van Oudenhoven, UNICEF Development Education 
Officer in New York. Nico can also provide you with a copy of 
a joint kit we produced with the World Scout Bureau on 
Appropriate Technology, and with two photo-exhibit sets we 
have produced : Women at Work in Eastern Africa, and~ 
Women at Work. You may wish to mention these in your News­
letter - all of our materials are available in English and 
French, and occasionally in other languages too, such as 
German, Spanish, and Arabic. 

UNICEF is "gearing up" for the Copenhagen Conference with 
plans to produce photo stories, slide sets, exhibits and other 
specially tailored materials, about which Jim Breetveld, Chief 
of our Photo and Exhibit Service at New York Headquarters, will 
be glad to give you details. UNICEF also has a global "Knowledge 
Network on Women and Development", and Sheila Barry at UNICEF HQ 
could give you further information about that. 

With my best wishes for the Newsletter and for IWl'C's 
preparations for the Copenhagen Conference. 

Ms. Mildred Persinger 
International Women's 

Tribune Centre, Inc. 
305 East 46th Street (6th floor) 
New York, N.Y. 10017 - USA 

Sin~erely, /~ 

ne Vickers 
Education Officer 

tion Division 

cc.: Sheila Barry 
J.W./N.van Oudenhoven 
J. Breetveld/Maggie Black 
IYC/FVV ERO/FD 

PALA IS DES NAT IO N S, C H - 1211 QENEVE 10 HLEPI IONE 34 60 11 - 31 OCJ. 11 CABLES VN ICEf QENEVE TELEX 27 908 
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